MEETING DATE: 09/25/2025

ITEM NO: 3

DATE: September 25, 2025

TO: Community Health and Senior Services Commission

FROM: Katy Nomura, Assistant Town Manager

SUBJECT: Introduce Senior Service Coordinator

RECOMMENDATION:

Introduce the Senior Service Coordinator.

REMARKS:

After the departure of the Town's previous Senior Service Coordinator in August, staff is pleased to announce that our new Senior Service Coordinator Jen Fosco started with the Town on September 17, 2025. Please join us in welcoming her to the Town team.

It should be noted that Commissions do not have authority or decision-making capacity over job descriptions, labor relations, labor issues, hiring practices, or directing staff work. This update is provided as information only.